



Information on Suspension of Electronic ICSR Exchange Testing with SUKL



[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to EudraVigilance ICSR test environment unavailability (from the 5th of September 2016 until the 5th of June 2017) all testing activities with SUKL related to ICSR exchange are temporarily suspended. At the moment the testing phase is omitted for all our EV partners - they  go to live production directly (after their registration with SUKL has been completed successfully).
For further questions please contact us on e-mail address:  el.icsr@sukl.cz


